
            Minutes of the THMGC General Membership mee6ng held on Wednesday 16 February 2022 

The following are the minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club General Membership mee:ng held on 
16 February 2022. 

The President Jim Dent called the mee:ng to order at 8:55 am.   The following board members were in 
aIendance:  Bob Dubay; Ron Frederick; John Kupka; Bill McAteer; John Hannaman , Dick Mathey,  Bill 
Ryan, Knute Jackson and 42 memebrs. 

The Minutes of the General Membership mee:ng held on 27 October 2021 were approved.  (Kupka/
McAteer). 

The Financial Report was submiIed by Treasurer, Ron Frederick. For the remainder of the year, the 
financial report will be divided into two parts:  Scrip Accoun:ng and Main Club Financial Accoun:ng. 
Both accounts are in a strong financial posi:on and a detailed report will be submiIed at the next 
execu:ve board mee:ng. 

Secretary: Dick Mathey reported that the next Execu:ve Board mee:ng will be held at 1:00 pm on 
Monday March 7, 2022 in the Fireside Room of the HOA. 

Tournament Chairman Bob Dubay detailed the rules for the Legends Cup, our first Major of the year,  
held on Wednesday February 16th.  The board has agreed to supplement prize money by $5. Bob also 
advised that Wednesday tournaments will return to 8:00 start :me on Wednesday March 16th. 

The Handicap Chairman John Kupka advised that there were very few problems with our members 
pos:ng their score in a :mely manner. He encouraged them to keep up the good work.  

Membership Chairman advised that we currently have 155 members and 212 associate members.  We 
con:nue to promote the club and seek out new members. 

Rules Chairman:  Bill Ryan reported that the Board agreed that we will play winter rules.  This allows for 
li`, clean, and place on all fairways.  We will con:nue to li`, clean, and place in all bunkers un:l further 
no:ce.  

Special Events:  Jim Dent announced a special thank you to Ron Frederick for organizing a very successful 
Valen:ne Brunch.  The food, service, and company were great.  All 56 aIendees had a very enjoyable 
day.  

There being no further business, the President made a mo:on to adjourn the mee:ng at 9:10 am. Don 
Cooke seconded and the mo:on was passed unanimously. 

Dick Mathey 

Secretary 




